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Foundation 2 Trip 
 

Just to remind you that children must come 
to school tomorrow with suncream already 
applied. They may bring the suncream with 
them to reapply throughout the day if 
needed.  
 
They will also require a water bottle as well 
as their lunchtime drink and a sun hat. 
These are control measures to be used in 
hot weather. 
 
If your child is not prepared, they may not 
be able to attend. 
 
Children will be leaving New Brighton at 
1.30pm 
 
Thank you 


